
 

 

Memo 
To: All Employees  
From: Quest Directors 
Date: May 4th, 2021 
Re: Covid and Critical Worker Benefit Updates 
 
Dear Employees, please review the following updates concerning Covid-19 regulations and the 
Critical Worker Benefit.  
 
 
General Updates 
Based on the Premier’s updates May 4th, 2021, the province of Alberta has seen an influx of Covid-
19 cases. The new regulations do not overly impact the Quest Community however we are seeing 
significant staffing disruptions with multiple staff being off work (close contacts, symptomatic, 
childcare etc.). Please continue to follow all health-related orders as what you do in your personal 
time can directly impact the workplace.  
 
In addition to staffing pressures, we will be modifying outdoor expectations in compliance with the 
5-person limit. We ask that staff and individuals follow all PPE expectations to reduce the likelihood 
of transmission or being considered a close contact if an individual or coworker tests positive.  
 
 
Critical Worker Benefit 
To date, the Critical Worker Benefit Phase 1 funds have been released to all eligible employees.  
The Agency has applied for the Phase 2 funds from the Government of Alberta however we are still 
waiting for these funds to be issued. Once the funds are released to the Agency, we will be sending 
out the Phase 2 benefits to all eligible staff via electronic deposit.  
 
There has been confusion surrounding the Critical Worker benefits. We encourage you to review 
the attachments below. A briefing was held March 8th, 2021 where frequently asked questions were 
reviewed by our service sector authorities. Additionally, you can find more information on the 
Government of Alberta website https://www.alberta.ca/critical-worker-benefit.aspx   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding, 
 
Team of Directors 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 


